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801 West 10th Street 
Juneau, Alaska 99802-0500 

Main: 907.465.8693 
Fax: 907.465.2806 

February 25, 2022        
 
Superintendent Chris Reitan 
Craig City School District 
P.O. Box 800 
Craig, AK  99921 
 
 
Dear Superintendent Chris Reitan, 
 
This letter is your notice of the final entitlement review findings for new intensive claims. In 
accordance with 4 AAC 52.780 (c), districts were provided 30 days to submit to the department a 
response to the preliminary entitlement review findings.   
 
For FY 2022, the Craig City School District submitted 1 new student(s) for intensive funding.  
Upon completion of a file review and consideration of any information or supplemental materials 
received, the total of 1 new intensive funding claims were approved.  
   
Thank you for your assistance in this process.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at (907) 465-2972. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Donald E. Enoch Jr. 
State Special Education Administrator 
 
 
cc: District Special Education Director/ Coordinator


